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Comments: I would really like option A to remain in place.  The main area I ride in Chugach National Forest is the

Spencer/Skookum Glacier area.  This is a place to ride close to Anchorage that is not too difficult and is a great

place to take visitors to our great State who want to experience the backcountry without having to make it a long

day.  While Turnagain is not too much further from Anchorage, the terrain is more demanding and does not offer

much for "tamer" or newer riders.

 

While some of the options do not have much impact on Spencer/Skookum area, they have a major impact on

other areas people like to ride.  The more areas that are closed, the more crowded the other areas become.  Part

of the charm of riding is the independence one has riding on his/her sled and not having to compete with a lot of

other riders.  Weather and terrain already limit the amount of riding in Chugach National Forest.  Further limiting

the choices with more restrictions will only be negative for the people who want to experience this area by

snowmobile.  

 

Options C and D are completely unacceptable.

 


